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Homework 

 
We are really looking forward to our China           

Enrichment Day on Tuesday where we will be    

learning more about the country. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What have we done this week? 
 
Today the children have all been experimenting 

with capacity and accurately measuring different 

amounts of water in millilitres (ml). What other 

units of measurement do we use when measuring 

capacity?  

 

There has been some very good work in today’s English 

lesson with Mrs. Carr-Brion where the children        

focused on using connectives in their writing. Hopefully 

they will continue this good work and start using more 

connectives (than they already do) in their day-to-day 

writing. Keep up the good work Class 3!  

 

Today, in Science, the children have been categorising 

different animals by their appearance e.g. Whether 

they have 2, 4, 6, 8 or no legs, whether they can swim 

or not etc. Can you think of any animals that have 

wings and can swim? 

 

 

Next Week 

 

English - we will be looking at making our own 

stories from another culture 

Maths - we will be looking at new methods for 

addition and subtraction. 

 

Tuesday - China Enrichment Day 

 

Wednesday - spellings and homework book. 

 

Thursday - flapjack day so bring 50p if you 

want one! 

 

Show and tell: Red group. 

 

Bring your reading record every day! 


